13/01/19

I strongly object to the application for change of use.

- The GP surgery is essential - it is important that all residents of all ages, and young families, have
easily accessible medical, community and social services.

- Once the surgery is lost, it will be gone forever. What will happen to current patients? Where will
others who need a GP go?

- It is the intention of the newly announced NHS 10 year Plan, that health, community, and social
services be more integrated, and local. GPs provide such care and referral services, they should not
be lost.

Please refuse this application.




